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Comments: As a frequent user of the Snoqualmie Pass winter recreation area, | urge you to consider ways to
mitigate the impacts of the Gold Creek project. Winter recreation areas are already heavily used and frequently at
capacity. Use has only increased in recent years. Closing the Gold Creek area for years is going to make a bad
situation even worse.



